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Dear Brothers and Sisters,
My sincerest heartfelt wishes to all of you this holiday season.

I am reaching out to you to share a vision that has been close to our True Mother's heart and my heart, and
I am hoping you might offer your support for this amazing project as 2023 comes to a close.

Until now, our life of faith has been focused on cultivating our "vertical” relationship with God and
building a peaceful human society through strong family values. However, for our True Parents to claim
the completion of their mission and God's providence of salvation, there is one more important piece that
needs to be covered, and that is to realize God's Third Great Blessing.

In True Mother's words, "We can only take dominion or stewardship over the natural world when we
ourselves come to embody God's love. Through us, the natural world becomes connected to the true love
of the intangible God, who is without form. For this reason, God, human beings, and the natural world are
meant to form an organic whole, harmonized and united in true love, in accordance with God's purpose of
creation."”

To realize this vision, True Mother founded the Hyo Jeong International Foundation for the Unity of the
Sciences (HJIFUS) in 2017. HIIFUS has already done tremendous work by convening international
environmental conferences with top experts, publishing an online bimonthly magazine called The Earth
and |, and conducting environmental service activities that have both practical and educational benefits.
These activities are helping the public recognize the originally intended relationships between human
beings, nature, and the Creator.

This year, we began an end-of-year fundraising campaign starting on Giving Tuesday, November 28.
Through our True Parents, we have come to understand the deep heart of our Heavenly Parent, the
importance of creating an ideal family and a principled society, and now to exert true stewardship over
the natural world given to us by God, enabling the creation to receive God's love through us. Your
support is instrumental in our efforts to inspire change and promote responsible care of our planet.
Together, we can make a meaningful impact on the environment and contribute to a sustainable future.

To make a donation, please click HERE (givebutter,com/lovingnaturecampaign).

All donations are tax-deductible.

Thank you for being part of the effort to restore and protect nature, and be sure to check out our
international conferences and our magazine, The Earth and I. Stay tuned for more exciting updates!

Warm regards,
Dr. Sun Jin Moon

Executive Director, HIIFUS






































